
Dear colleagues of partner universities around
Europe,

We are thrilled to extend to you a cordial invitation to join us for our Staff Week themed "Internationalisation of HEIS and Interculturality", happening
from the 13th to the 17th May 2024.

Imagine immersing yourself in a dynamic forum where people working in Higher Education Institutions converge to reflect, share insights, and foster
invaluable connections on internationalisation and intercultural strategies, as well as opportunities for collaboration. This week-long event promises to be

a melting pot of ideas, where we delve into cutting-edge strategies and celebrate cultural diversity.

Eager to be a part of this transformative experience? Simply complete the following application form by the 31st March:

Our organizing committee will carefully review all applications and provide feedback between the 2nd and the 5th April. The International Staff Week will
come to life only when we meet our minimum participation requirements. Given that this event is structured as a BIP, a virtual component will take place the

week before the staff week. We will give you further information in the weeks to come.

More info in :https://events.aalto.fi/en/3X3IKxA7/erasmus-staff-training-days-2024-3a3bQtcN3/overview

Registrations in:
https://paris13.moveonfr.com/form/65eef4ee256ab7b2cb06dc7a/eng.
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